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Monday 7th March 2016 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers of Boys in Year 6 
 

Puberty Talk 
 

As part of our focus on transition and changes this term, Mr Rogers will be giving a puberty talk to the 
Year 6 boys on Thursday 24th March 2016. 
 
This will involve a Powerpoint presentation focusing on how the body changes. The boys will be given 
the opportunity to ask any questions. 
 
If you do not wish your child to take part in this discussion, please contact the School office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

M Ashley-Jones 
 

Mr Ashley-Jones 
Head of School 
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